WOKINGHAM COPY.

COPBY OF IE TTER RECEIVED FROM
NEW YORK OFFICE TO
BALTIMORE SURVEYORS.
September 1, 1944

Dear Sirs,
"FULGOR", "POZA RICA" and "IAVORO"
.
Referring to my letter of the 8th ultimo and
Wokingham letter, dated the 26th July regarding t he above
named vessels, I have today been in touch with the Standard
0il Company of N.J., who inform me that the "IAVORO" and
"POZA RICA" are nowat your port. I understand the
"IAVORO" is being prepared to go to the Bethlehem Shipbuilding
Company'!s yard and that the "POZA RICA" is already at the
Maryland Drydock plant. No doubt these cases are recelving
the necessary attention.

I also understand that the "FULGOR" is due on this
side during the present month and I shall endeavour to give you
more definite particulars at a later date.

Yours very trqu,

Pringipalt Surveyor.© 2021
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